From: Peter Mason

To: secretariat@rtirc.gov.au
Subject: Submission to RTIRC
Date: Tuesday, 17 July 2018 5:33:00 PM

Dear Sir, | have received your details through our member Barnaby Joyce MP and thank you for
the opportunity to make a submission. We live on a farm at Ebor east of Armidale. Our address is
I cbor, not far from the Waterfall Way/ Grafton Rd T section. We have very poor
reception and the only way we can receive a mobile call is to attach the phone to an aerial we
have put on our roof. We find if the phone is not attached to the aerial when it rings the call
drops out. | have 3 businesses and mobile calls are an important part of each business. We
would love to see a tower along the Guyra Rd from Ebor. If for nothing else but safety should |
have an accident on the farm. Many thanks for the opportunity.

Regards

Peter Mason
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